
CREATING AN EFFECTIVE THESIS STATEMENT

Tip: In order to write a successful thesis statement: Avoid burying a great thesis â€œJust becauseâ€• is not a good
reason for an argument. Original thesis: Socialism.

If readers strongly disagree with you right off the bat, they may stop reading. When you make a subjective
judgment call, specify and justify your reasoning. For example: Companies need to exploit the marketing
potential of the Internet, and Web pages can provide both advertising and customer support. A strong thesis
statement takes some sort of stand. A few suggestions below show how specific word choice sharpens and
clarifies your meaning. For example, if you're writing a seven-to-ten page paper on hunger, you might say:
World hunger has many causes and effects. Or do the two statements imply a fuzzy unfocused thesis?
Lunsford, Andrea A. This final thesis presents a way of interpreting evidence that illuminates the significance
of the question. Teachers will have different preferences for the precise location of the thesis, but a good rule
of thumb is in the introduction paragraph, within the last two or three sentences. That type of thesis is a long,
well-written paper that takes years to piece together. If so, settle on one single focus and then proceed with
further development. Ramage, John D. You revise your thesis statement to look like this: More attention
should be paid to the food and beverage choices available to elementary school children. Everyone knows that
politics, economics, and culture are important. Start with a tentative thesis and revise as your paper develops.
By being as clear as possible in your thesis statement, you will make sure that your reader understands exactly
what you mean. For example, "Communism collapsed in Eastern Europe because of the ruling elite's inability
to address the economic concerns of the people" is more powerful than "Communism collapsed due to societal
discontent. This is a strong thesis because it shows how your experience contradicts a widely-accepted view.
A solid preview of your argument and the main points you intend to make. A thesis statement must give three
points of support. Shape your topic so that you can get straight to the "meat" of it. Remember that your thesis
needs to show your conclusions about a subject.


